
 
St. Vincent’s Academy 

HSPT Extended Time Testing Application 

for the 2023-2024 School Year 
 
 
 

The Extended Time High School Placement Test will be administered at St. Vincent’s 
Academy on Saturday, November 12, 2022 and Saturday, January 14, 2023 from 8:30 am 
until approximately 2:30 pm. 

 
This form and supporting documentation must be on file in the school Main Office by one week 
prior to your daughter’s testing date.  All reports will be held in the strictest confidence. No exceptions will be made in place of a professionally administered psychological evaluation.  Families will be notified of the extended time decision after the report is reviewed.  Student Name:      Current School:      Parent/Guardian Name:     Address:      City, Zip:      Parent Email Address: Parent Cell Phone:      
Type of documentation submitted:       Current (within the last 3 years) Complete Psychological Evaluation by qualified professional that states the need for extended testing time.    Signature of Student:  Date:    Signature of Parent/Guardian:  Date:      

Submit this form and accompanying documentation to: Office of Admissions St. Vincent’s Academy  207 East Liberty Street Savannah, GA 31401  Please contact the Admissions Office at admissions@svaga.net or the Director of Admissions at  912-236-5508 should you have any questions or need assistance. 


